
U.S. ED's OSDFS ANNOUNCES SAFE 
SCHOOLS/HEALTHY STUDENTS INITIATIVE GRANT 
COMPETITION  
The Notice inviting applications for the Safe Schools/Healthy Students Initiative 
(CFDA No. 84.184L) competition came out Tuesday, December 30, 2008, in the 
Federal Register.  The Program Announcement, Application Instructions and Forms 
will be available on Monday, January 5, 2009.   
 
The Safe Schools/Healthy Students program is supported by the U.S. Departments of 
Education, Health and Human Services, and Justice. The program supports the 
implementation and enhancement of integrated, comprehensive community-wide 
plans that create safe and drug-free schools and promote healthy childhood 
development. Eligible applicants are local educational agencies only.  
 
Applications are due March 4, 2009.  
For complete information, check the following websites:  
http://www.ed.gov/programs/dvpsafeschools/applicant.html  
http://www.sshs.samhsa.gov/apply/default.aspx  
http://www.grants.gov  
 
 
 


